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May 2, 2013

John W. Hickenlooper

Lawrence Fiske Governor

Battle Mountain Resources, Inc. Miko King _

Executive Director
P.O. Box 310 -
San Luis, CO 81152-0310 SRl B Fibeda
RE: Extension to the Review Period, Technical Revision No. 33,

Dam Safety Inspection Program, Battle Mountain Resources,
San Luis Project, Permit No. M-1988-112.

Dear Mr. Fiske:

Thank you for extending the review period of TR-33 to accommodate the rescheduling of a site
inspection with Dam Safety staff of the Division of Water Resources. The inspection has been
rescheduled for May 13, 2013. The previously scheduled inspection was canceled due to DRMS
staff injury. As you have indicated, the Division intends to render a decision on TR-33 on May
16, 2013.

Please contact me at the Division’s office in Durango at 691 County Road 233, Suite A-2,
Durango, CO 81301, phone (970) 247-5469, if you have any questions.

Sincerely, A
1 £t

Wallace H. Erickson
Environmental Protection Specialist

Ec: Russ Means, DRMS Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
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